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SRC 06 Distribute to:  DAC and SRC contacts 

Kentucky School Report Card Training and Support 

The Kentucky School Report Card (SRC) Collection Tool functionality is scheduled to be 
released to schools and districts on Sept. 18. The new School Report Card vendor, AnLar, 
provides training support related to the functionality of the new SRC system. AnLar will provide 
the following training support as part of the Sept. 18 release. Please hold the dates for training 
and support times listed below. Recordings of the training will be available. 

Live Training Event 

AnLar staff will provide live training to school and district users via a Live Training Zoom on 
Sept. 18, from 9 - 10:30 a.m. ET. AnLar will provide training on the functionality of the KY SRC 
system, with time at the conclusion of the training for Q&A. This training will be recorded for 
later viewing by any users that cannot attend. 

AnLar Office Hours 

AnLar staff will be available to school and district users during the following dates and times for 
any functionality questions that may arise in which users might like additional support. 

• Wednesday, Sept. 18: 11 a.m. - 2 p.m. ET 
• Thursday, Sept.19: 11 a.m. - 2 p.m. ET 
• Friday, Sept. 20: 11 a.m. - 2 p.m. ET 

Visit the AnLar Office Hours Zoom meeting to attend on one of those days. 

Quick Reference Guides 

Training documentation in the form of quick reference guides will be available in PDF format 
for use by school and district users. These reference guides will be available in the Help tool 
and follow the Collection menu options, including: 

• Submit Collection Data; 
• Download School Report Profile Report; 
• Monitor Collection Progress; and 
• Superintendent’s Message. 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvmm0dj30.r.us-west-2.awstrack.me%2FL0%2Fhttps%3A%252F%252Fanlar.zoom.us%252Fj%252F81556919208%253Fpwd%3DXBqBr9qjN3N4lTjGQiDZ1cKORNBXdA.1%2526utm_medium%3Demail%2526utm_source%3Dgovdelivery%2F1%2F0101019200459c48-8676b081-ddd1-4199-8215-82aed295a672-000000%2Fl-pMapFBPrF2gGmklYE7E-3V6S4%3D392&data=05%7C02%7Cdede.conner%40education.ky.gov%7C99d6791dc24f465a9de808dcd722d159%7C9360c11f90e64706ad0025fcdc9e2ed1%7C0%7C0%7C638621791760271951%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2Lt%2BeD2EHqOltY1sQZmQcSh9If2ZBeyyxN7N4Npk3fg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvmm0dj30.r.us-west-2.awstrack.me%2FL0%2Fhttps%3A%252F%252Fanlar.zoom.us%252Fj%252F84661313869%253Fpwd%3DMclrDzlW9kYoAcJAAMsnjtir4BNTQr.1%2526utm_medium%3Demail%2526utm_source%3Dgovdelivery%2F1%2F0101019200459c48-8676b081-ddd1-4199-8215-82aed295a672-000000%2FfTcOMKeDj8VSBLcxUNYbvQlNc2Q%3D392&data=05%7C02%7Cdede.conner%40education.ky.gov%7C99d6791dc24f465a9de808dcd722d159%7C9360c11f90e64706ad0025fcdc9e2ed1%7C0%7C0%7C638621791760287358%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yIMZ3Z1COOMD%2FUnBt%2B%2F6D6BNVR1hIt%2Fpa%2BfmYgvhIjo%3D&reserved=0

